From: Elisabeth Baldazzi <ebaldazzi@yahoo.ca>
To: <hebbgd@gov.ns.ca>

Date: 03 November 2009 03:32 AM

Subject: Wilderness Areas Protection Act

Nov 3, 2009

Gordon Hebb
NS

Dear Hebb,

I am appalled to see that the Nova Scotia government is attempting to
revise the provincial Wilderness Areas Protection Act to allow the
commercial slaughter of baby seals on Hay Island.

This is crazy and must stop. | am very tired of our Canadian
governments unethical, inconsiderate position on seal hunting. Most
Canadians and foreigners are against seal hunting for a reason and you
need to start listening to your citizens and the rest of north america

and Europe.

Do the right thing and stop these proposed changes and work on stopping
this unethical seal kill and work on helping to introduce new, green,
sustainable and progressive industries for our citizens.

Sincerely,

Elisabeth Baldazzi

2566 Burian Drive
coquitlam, BC V3K 5W9
(604) 809-4935





